
Good Morning Caledonia Elementary Families,

What a great first two weeks at Caledonia Elementary! It has been
wonderful to reconnect with returning students and families while
welcoming our new students and families to the building. With
nearly 400 students at Cal E this year, the hallways and classrooms
are constantly filled with smiles, laughter, and lots of learning. I
wouldn't want it any other way!

Thank you for your patience as we settle into the new school year.
We continue to fine tune our drop off, pickup, and bus transportation procedures. I appreciate your
understanding as these procedures took a little longer than normal during the first two weeks of
school.

At any point during the school year, please feel free to reach out to me if you have questions or
concerns. I can be contacted at huckb@calschools.org or by calling the main office at 616-891-
8181.

Thanks,
Brent

Notes From the Office
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1. If your child will be absent, please contact the main office by calling 616-891-8181 or by
emailing cesattendance@calschools.org. Using this email address is best as the email will be sent
to both Mrs. Tape and Mrs. Nise. The office needs information about absences before 9:00 a.m. on
the day of the absence.

2. If your afternoon dismissal plans change, please contact the main office before 3:00 p.m. This
will ensure we have enough time to communicate the changes to all necessary individuals. Thank
you for your assistance with this.

3. As a reminder, documentation is required for administering medication at school. If you have any
questions about medication administration at school, please contact our elementary district nurse,
Rachel Gallucci. Her email address is galluccir@calschools.org.
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and increase engagement.
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Brent Huck
Brent is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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